
 

 

 

 

LVRR Board Meeting 

November 17, 2010 

 

 

In attendance:  Chris Ganges, Nancy Hofmann, Neal Novak, Brian Patterson, Carly Patterson, 

Fred Reichenbach, Laurie Reinhart,  Mike Richardson,  Brian Schaffer,Bob Shively, Mike 

Sosnowsky,  

 

Secretary's report was given and approved. 

Treasurer's report was presented and accepted.  Half Marathon money is coming in. 

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

1.  Clubhouse chimney will be repaired.     

2.  Northeast Middle School check still might have been processed.   

3. South Mountain races had 442 participants. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

1.  Emmaus race is scheduled for April 10, 2011.  Jack will continue as director with co-

chairs. 

2.  LVRR has renewed our RRCA membership at a higher insurance coverage rate than 

just the minimum.  All of our races are covered.  Contact Neal for the appropriate 

verification form.    

3. February 6

th

, 2011 will be the Super Bowl Race.  There will again be early packet pickup 

at the Finish Line the day before.  The HCM Foundation that works with families affected 

by cancer will receive 5 free entries.   

4. Traffic Permits for the City of Allentown can be obtained through Officer Hefflefinger.   

5. The website got 1300 hits for South Mountain.  Hits arriving for Super Bowl.  That 

registration will be available December 1.    

6. No December Happy Hour planned due to Lights in the Parkway. 

7. On December 4

th

 the Brew Pub will have a beer tasting.  LVRR will receive a rebate to 

use toward a charity.  

 

 

Next meeting:  January 19, 2011 


